
 

 

 

 

13 August 2020 

Enhanced HSC Success for All Students 

Dear students and families of Year 12. 
 
Congratulations to all students in Year 12. Your high levels of engagement in class learning, the quality 
completion of assessment/class tasks and consistently high attendance continue to strengthen your 
opportunity of securing an outstanding Higher School Certificate result. Well done. 
 
This term we are continuing to drive a set of programs that will strengthen your knowledge and skills 
in preparing for the HSC examinations. It will be important to engage each of these opportunities: 

Teacher Student Parent Conferences 
Monday 17 August 
3:30 – 6:00 pm 

• All students and parents will enjoy quality personalised feedback 

• Student performance data will inform dialogue 

• An opportunity for students and parents to seek specific advice 

Examination Experience Week 
Commences Thursday 3 September 
A series of HSC type examinations to provide experience, build skills and assess understanding 

• Student will engage rigorous learning 

• Examination performance will provide the opportunity for quality feedback 

Explicit Final Weeks Program 
Students and parents provided with a published detailed description of all lessons 

• Class learning focussed upon the reading/writing demands of the HSC examinations   

• Revision, testing and continued feedback  

The HSC HUB 

• Provides quality learning beyond the classroom experience 

• All students have been provided with access to these resources 

• It is regularly updated with amazing material for most subjects 

Best wishes to all HSC students and families as we all move toward the HSC examinations in October.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr D J Robson 
Principal 

Mr T Loades 
Relieving Principal 

Mr K Weber 
Relieving Deputy Principal 

 


